
RWTL – 2019-20 

Information for Parents and Supporters 

 

Welcome to the Rochester Winter Track League.  We hope that this season is beneficial and exciting 

for your son or daughter, and you.  Below is some information that may make the season more 

enjoyable for you. 

 

1. Admission is $5.00 for adults and $3.00 for students.  Adults over 65 and children under 6 are 

free.  The money goes to helping maintain the league, the fully automatic timing, and the rental 

of facilities. 

2. There is not a lot of seating available at any of the meet sites.  We recommend that you bring 

lawn chairs to make your stay more enjoyable.  At RIT, the best vantage point is in the balcony 

that goes around most of the track.  At SUNY Brockport, there are a few bleacher seats, and you 

and you are standing (or sitting on the floor on the outside of the track.   At Houghton, there is a 

lot of seating in the bleachers, and you may stand in certain sections of the balcony.  Nazareth 

College has seating for 1000.  Roberts Wesleyan generally has limited seating. 

3.  You can find out where your athlete is seeded on Friday morning by going to the Section V 

website  (www.sectionvtrack.com) or (www.yentiming.com) . At some sites, results will be 

posted live at (live.yentiming.com)  

4. At RIT, your bags will be searched, and you will go through a metal detector – similar to what 

you would find at an airport.   This is true for both athletes and spectators.   

5.   You may leave at reenter the meet.  Just show the ticket seller your ticket. 

6. We are guest at the above colleges.  Please respect their property, and clean up your area 

before you depart.   

7. For your safety, and that of the athletes, please stay out of the infield.  There are many field 

events going on in the infield, and having spectators there may cause an accident.   In addition, 

if for some reason you need to cross the track, please look both ways to avoid a possible 

collusion or forcing an athlete to veer to avoid running into you.  

8. We hope you have an enjoyable season. 

http://www.sectionvtrack.com/
http://www.yentiming.com/

